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           8th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we approach the festive season, the children have begun working enthusiastically towards their Christmas productions. 
Details of the performances are as follows: 
 

Year group(s) Date Time(s) 

Reception Tuesday 3rd December 
Thursday 5th December 

9.30am 
9.30am 

Year 1 Tuesday 10th December 
Thursday 12th December 

9.30am 
9.30am 

Year 2 
The children are learning some Christmas Carols and poems to 
perform.  

Tuesday 17th December 
Tuesday 17th December  

9.30am 
2.15pm 

 
Ticket bookings for these Christmas performances will be made using the website SchoolCloud - Brampton Village Primary 
School. If you experience difficulties or do not have access to a computer please contact the school office. 
 
The total number of seats that each family can book across the performances is as follows: 
 

Reception: 2 seats   Year 1:  2 seats    Year 2: 2 seats 
 
This means that families will need to decide who is attending which performance. Every year we get asked why we have to 
limit the number of seats. We are sure you can understand that with every child in these year groups taking part in a 
production or concert, our aim is to ensure that every child has someone there to watch them. We understand that some of 
you may be disappointed that not all family members are able to attend, however, the most important thing is that all 
children have someone there. In addition, for health and safety reasons, we have to ensure that we are able to evacuate the 
hall efficiently should we need to.  
 

Younger siblings must have a seat and we would discourage very young babies from attending as they can quite often be 
distracting for the children performing. No pushchairs can be brought into school for the performances as fire lanes must be 
kept clear. All children attending the school will see their siblings perform during the school day at the dress rehearsals.  
 

You could choose to book both seats for the same performance or seats at different performances. We must stress that seat 
allocation is per family, not per child, and that there are 2 tickets in total per family. 
 

Tickets will be available to book on a first come, first served basis via the Parents' Evening signing up system from 7.00pm on 
Tuesday 12th November.  
 
Tickets will not be issued as we will have a register for each performance; however please note that admission for each 
performance will be allowed only to those who have booked a ticket online.  We would suggest that you arrive in good time 
for the performances as it will take some time to check in all of our audience. At the end there will be a 'silver collection'. 
 
We hope you enjoy watching your child in their performance. They are all working incredibly hard to offer a festive spectacle.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr Peter Allen 
Headteacher            
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